
Year 1 News 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What an action packed half term we’ve just had!   

The children absolutely amazed us with their enthusiasm and 

energy for our Pirate topic.  They  explored a variety of pirate 

themed books and wrote their own pirate stories in literacy 

lessons.  They have explored famous pirates, made their own 

pirate portraits and looked at using treasure maps.  To top it 

all off we had an amazing Pirate day where we got to meet a 

story seeker who took us on an amazing journey to explore the 

life of a pirate. We also wrote our own Pirate descriptions and 

found out our special pirate names.  It certainly was a memo-

rable topic! 

To finish off the half term, we enjoyed arts week where we 

created canvases to show what we want our planet to look like 

in the future.  

This half term we are very excited to go on our trip to the 

Lookout Discovery centre to celebrate the end of a great year 

together.  We can’t believe that this is our last half term with 

these children in Year 1.  It is incredible to see how much they 

have grown, learnt and flourished over the year. We are look-

ing forward to having another busy and fun filled term on the 

lead up to the summer holidays. 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact us via the office if 

you have any questions or concerns. 

Miss Bean , Mrs Craddock and Miss Leatherbarrow 
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Reminders 

PE—Year 1 must come to school 

in their P.E kit on a TUESDAY and 

THURSDAY.  

LIBRARY—Year 1 change the li-

brary books on a FRIDAY.  

Reading at home—Books will be 
changed on a Friday.  We expect 
parents to hear their children 
read at least 4 times a week. 

Please record in your child’s read-
ing record when you have heard 
them read at home and ensure 
your child’s books are in school 
every day. 

Please ensure all clothing is 

named and that water bottles are 

brought into school every day. 

SCHOOL TRIP LOOKOUT DISCOV-
ERY CENTRE—FRIDAY 5th JULY 

Phonics videos—Weekly phonics 
videos are sent home via Seesaw 
every Friday.  Please take the 
time for your child to watch these 
each week to support their phon-
ics lessons. 

Phonics Screening Check—W.B 
Monday 10th June 

CLASS TEACHERS: 

Whinchats 

Miss Bean 

Stonechats 

Mrs Craddock (Mon-Weds) 

Miss Leatherbarrow (Weds-Fri) 



Curriculum 

Our topic this half term is ‘Antartica’. Our afternoons are cross curricular covering art, science 

and geography through this topic.  

In R.E will be continuing to explore Judaism.  Over the course of the half term we will be explor-

ing the important celebration of ‘Hannukah’. 

In PSHEC we are exploring  fundraising and then move 

on to internet safety. 

In Music we will  be using ‘Sing Up’ to follow a unit 

based on . 

 In P.E will be continuing to use the Real P.E scheme.   

Week Numeracy Literacy 

Week 

One 

Place Value to  100 The Big Blue Whale 

Week  

Two 

Place Value to 100 The Big Blue Whale 

Week 

Three 

Place  Value to 100 The Snail and the Whale 

Week  

Four 

Money The Snail and the Whale 

Week  

Five 

Time Meerkat Mail 

Week  

Six 

Time Meerkat Mail 
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